CR€W
HIL

HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION

June 9, 2022
Re: Requests from Unit Owner (2138 (E2), Crow Hill Homeowners Association

Dear Mr. Gorman,

The Board of Directors has been provided with all of your recent correspondence by the property
manager. Your requests and suggestions are being submitted to the HOA attorney for review. We have
instructed the property manager to forward all correspondence from you to the Board and counsel for
review.

Please do not anticipate a reply from the manager or board until we receive a reply from the HOA
attorney after he has an opportunity to review your correspondence.

Michele Metz, President

Crow Hill Homeowners Association Inc



